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Our Emergency and Secondary School Emergency Relief Fund (ESSER II) application has been 

approved in the amount of $58,500 for school technology needs. The listing of approved 

technology is included as a separate attachment. 

 

Administration continues to focus on plans for the American Rescue Plan Emergency and 

Secondary School Emergency Relief Fund (ARP ESSER 3). As reported last month, we require 

public comment and input from families/legal guardians, administrators, teachers, school 

leaders, school staff, school unions, and stakeholders representing the interests of underserved 

students. If you would like to provide input on the use of the ARP ESSER 3 funds, please 

contact Superintendent Olah at folah@hamptonschool.org.  

 

A summary of our anticipated preschool funding and expenses for 2021-2022, as budgeted, is 

included as a separate attachment. 

 

Our year to date Budget vs Actual through May 31, 2021 indicates several areas where funds 

will need to be transferred to/from and I anticipate requesting initial year end budget transfers at 

the July board of education meeting. 

 

Our wellness webinar this month was Men's Health. The presentation focused on important 

health topics as they relate to men including nutrition, exercise, mental wellbeing, alcohol, 

testosterone levels and preventive care. It also discussed stereotypes regarding men's health and 

highlighted the top five health risks most commonly faced by men. This was the last webinar in 

our year-long focus on wellness sponsored by ConnectiCare. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

Sally Lehoux 
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